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Wild cards for the 2024 FAI F3J Senior World Championship for model gliders

We are pleased to inform that there is a possibillity for some wild cards to the WCh F3J 2024.
The wild cards is an open space to enter a pilot or pilots to secure the championship financial viability (ref. C5 f).
The pilot / pilots can only take part in the individual classification (not team classification). The pilot(s) can not be entered in the
same team as the team classification team from same NAC. The organizer can help in joining pilots to form a workteam when
possible.

You are invited to enter 1 – one to 3 – three pilots for the Wch F3J 2024.

The entered pilots must have knowledge and have flown international events in the category earlier to ensure safe flying and a
level of performance. The NAC of the pilot(s) must approve of the entry.

To enter one can use the sent out final entry form (section for wild cards) that can be downloaded from the website www.f3j.no
when ready.
The entry form must be signed and stamped by the NAC of corresponding country.
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